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	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

Board of Regents announce promotions for five CASNR faculty members
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The Texas Tech University System Board of Regents approved the academic advancement of five outstanding CASNR faculty members during their latest meeting. Among those receiving a promotion in academic rank (effective Sept. 1) are AEC’s Courtney Meyers, NRM’s Blake Grisham, AAEC’s Adam Martin, PSS’s Venugopal Mendu, and AFS’s Jhones Sarturi.

IN THE SPOTLIGHT
Agricultural Council: AFS’s Weston Cleveland named ‘Matador of the Month’
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Name: Weston Cleveland; Major: Animal Science (Pre-Vet); Classification: ​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​ Senior; Organization: Pre-Vet; Hometown: Boerne, Texas; Month: January

 
  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to CASNR help support scholarships & more
CASNR’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and CASNR graduates continue to be a testimony to CASNR’s success 
UPCOMING 

 CASNR Ag Honor’s Banquet

        Thursday, April 18, 2019 / 6:30 p.m.
        McKenzie-Merket Alumni Center

CASNR Spring Commencement

       Saturday, May 18, 2019 / 1:30 p.m.
       United Supermarkets Arena

First Summer Term
       Tuesday, June 4, 2019; First Class
       Day

Second Summer Term

       Tuesday, July 9, 2019; First Class Day


	

	
	“I’m excited about the opportunity to join the team at such a well-respected institution with an elite group of faculty and an outstanding research portfolio, and my family and I are excited to become a part of the Lubbock community,” Bratcher said. “Working with faculty in CASNR to create joy in their careers by facilitating efficient and effective research prospects, proposals, grants and reporting will be my core mission with this new role.” She had served as director of Auburn’s Food Systems Institute and a professor in the Department of Animal Sciences. Bratcher will begin her new duties in mid-June. Her personal research interests have included food safety of processed meats, pre- and post-harvest meat animal food safety and consumer acceptance of niche-market meat products. >> more
Weindorf tapped as Office of Research & Innovation Associate Vice President
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Texas Tech's Office of Research and Innovation announced this month that David Weindorf has been appointed an Associate Vice President. Weindorf serves as a professor in the Department of Plant and Soil Science. Weindorf will oversee centers and institutes across campus, research metrics/analytics, the coordination of research for the STEM disciplines, and liaise on international relations as it relates to research.

TCWCA creates Texas Tech endowed wine and food studies scholarship
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The Texas Center for Wine and Culinary Arts board recently presented $25,000 to the Texas Tech Foundation to establish an endowed scholarship which will award a $1,000 scholarship annually, starting in 2020, to a student with a degree plan concentration in viticulture and enology, or local food and wine production systems within Texas Tech's Department of Plant and Soil Science. 

CASNR professor selected as National Academy of Inventors senior member
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Samuel Prien, a professor in the Department of Animal & Food Sciences, was named one of 66 academic inventors elected to the National Academy of Inventors' inaugural class of Senior Members last month. NAI Senior Members are active faculty, scientists and administrators from NAI member institutions with success in patents, licensing and commercialization. 

CASNR faculty participate in LEAD21 leadership-development program
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The Department of Landscape Architecture’s Eric Bernard was one of 79 individuals completing the LEAD21 leadership-development program. This group of individuals represents land-grant institutions and their strategic partners from across the nation. Next in line to participate in the program from Texas Tech is Erica Irlbeck, an associate professor with Department of Agricultural Education and Communications. 

Texas Tech Natural Resources Management students shine at TCTWS
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Department of Natural Resources Management students were in the spotlight in late February at the 55th Annual Meeting of The Texas Chapter of The Wildlife Society in Conroe. Caroline Skidmore garnered first place honors in the graduate student poster competition, while Jenny Harris received second place. Jonathon Bentley, a senior from Lubbock, won the first place award in the undergraduate poster competition.

Fifty CASNR students honored as Dean's Scholars Award recipients
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Top CASNR academic standouts were recognized as Dean's Scholars last month at a special ceremony at the university's McKenzie-Merket Alumni Center. The awards, funded by various donations to the college, are based on academic excellence as well as leadership, character and citizenship. "These scholarships were established by the college to reward academic excellence,” said CASNR Dean William Brown.

Damar Lizbeth Lopez-Arredondo joins Department of Plant and Soil Science
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Damar Lizbeth López-Arredondo, an internationally-recognized molecular plant biologist, has been named an assistant professor with the Department of Plant and Soil Science. She’ll be working in the university's new Institute of Genomics for Crop Abiotic Stress Tolerance, which examines how plants adapt to thrive in the presence of environmental stressors such as extreme heat and cold.  
MBA for Scientists; NRM officials detail Professional Science Master’s Degree
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CASNR is now offering an online Professional Science Master's Degree. The degree integrates the disciplines of natural resources management, sustainability, and business to train students to solve growing environmental challenges. Graduates are trained to help organizations better manage natural resources, plan and initiate programs for sustainability, and to comply with environmental regulations.

NRM’s Brad Dabbert tapped for Texas Tech RaiderReady program award
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In recognition of his valuable contributions and dedication to Texas Tech's RaiderReady program, Brad Dabbert, the Burnett Foundation Professorship in Quail Ecology in Tech's Department of Natural Resources Management, has been selected to receive this year's RaiderReady First-Year Advocate and Faculty Fellowship Award. RaiderReady serves to acclimate, prepare, and guide students as they begin their academic journey.
AFS alum Adam Copeland receives national food animal incentive award
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Adam Copeland, a 2012 graduate of the Department of Animal and Food Sciences, is a recipient of the 2019 Dr. W. Bruce Wren Food Animal Incentive Award from the Western Veterinary Conference. The Lubbock native is one of the five recipients of the honor, which includes expense-paid travel to the annual conference in Las Vegas. Copeland was a member of Tech's 2009 National Champion Meat Judging Team. 
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